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The Green Team from Blackpool came to the last
meeting. They told us all about their gardening
project. They make their local area a nicer place
to live for everyone.

The Council and Vivo want to hear from people
who use day services in Chester, Ellesmere Port
and Neston. They want to know what people
think. Call us if you want contacts details or a
survey form.

There is a new telephone number for ALL
carers support services in our area. Carers
can call on 0300 1020008.

The Partnership Board is working to make sure
people in wheelchairs who call 999 can get to
hospital. Some ambulances have not got room
for people who have large wheelchairs.
Someone was also stranded on a motorway when
their bus broke down. The AA vehicle did not
have room for them either. The Partnership
Board will look into this too. More news soon,

If you would like more information contact
Ali McAvoy at the Peoples Choice Group.
ali.peopleschoicegroup@gmail.com
www.peopleschoicegroup.co.uk




